
 

 

 
Our Lady’s Catholic High School  

St Anthony’s Drive, Fulwood, Preston, Lancashire, PR2 3SQ 
Tel: (01772) 326900  Fax: (01772) 760212 

email: admin@olchs.lancs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr N J Ranson, BSc, M.A 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 25 February 2022 

 

Parent, Carers and members of our wider school community 
 
Following the retirement of Mr Ranson at the end of this academic year, an exciting opportunity has presented 
itself for an exceptional individual, with an excellent track record in education, who will be committed to our 
distinctive ethos and provide strategic vision and leadership for our school. 
 
For some months now, the Governors of the school have embarked on an extensive selection process, seeking 
to appoint a new Headteacher who is energetic, dynamic and able to inspire a strong team of dedicated staff in 
striving for excellence and providing a rich, memorable education for pupils at our School. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Governors have appointed Mr Richard Charnock as the new Headteacher of 
our wonderful school, effective 1 September 2022.  
 
I am sure you will all join me in congratulating Mr Charnock on his appointment. 
 
With my very best wishes to you all 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mark Murray 
Chair of Governors 
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